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Thank you! Thank you! Thank you!

We would like to thank you all for the smooth transition back
to a full St Peter’s!! The students have been very happy to
return to school and see all their friends and to work with
their teachers again! We thank all the families for adapting to
the changes we have asked - we know it’s strange staying in
your cars and not coming up - but it has worked really well.
Thank you.

Confidential Medical Forms

It is essential that we gather up-to-date Medical Information
on all our students. Anyone who has not returned the Confi-
dential Medical Forms will receive another copy today. Please
return them before the end of the week. Kate will follow-up
with any families who have not returned them next week.

2021 Enrolments

We are now taking enrolment applications for Prep students
for 2021. If you have a child you would like to enrol for Prep
next year, please make contact with the office. Also if you
could let friends and family know that we are taking names
that would be very helpful. Enrolment Inquiry Packs can be
picked up from the office. Please ask anyone you know who
has a kinder-aged child to get in touch. Due to Covid-19 all
Learning Walks and enrolment interviews have had to be post-
poned. We will let you know as soon as we can re-schedule
them.

St Peter’s Feast Day Celebrations

The last day of term (Friday the 26th of June) we will be
celebrating St Peter’s Feast Day. We will have a Liturgy at
10.15am that will be live streamed so all families can join us.
We will then have a rotation of activities for the students
during the middle session (finishing with hot chips!!). School
will finish at 2.15pm.

Parents are asked to remain in their cars at drop off and
pick up. If you need something you are asked to call the
office. Ph: 5443 9319

There is hand sanitizer at every entry and exit point of the
school. Students are asked to wash their hands several
times a day, for 20 seconds using soap.

We are all asked to adhere to the 1.5m social distancing
requirements whenever possible.

Anyone who is unwell is to stay at home. Anyone who
appears unwell during the day will be sent home.

If we have a confirmed case of Covid-19 all families will be
contacted.

If you need any winter uniform (either new or second
hand) please complete the order form attached to this
Newsletter or call the office. Orders can be arranged and
you will be called when it is ready to be collected and
payment can be made.

Please remember you can call the office at any time

Ph: 5443 9319
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Co-Principals Award

The Week 8 Co-
Principal Award went
to Grace Tanner. Grace
consistently shows all
4 School Values - and
has done a brilliant job
of the 4 Values since
returning to school.
Grace is an excellent
role model for other
students! Well done
Gracel!

Grace Tanner

The Week 9 Co-Principal
Award went to Sam

Dee. Sam is an expert at
showing Care for Others.
He is kind, thoughtful
and considerate to all
others and goes out of
his way to help cheer
others up and make them
feel happy about their
learning! What a great
value to show!

Well done Sam!!

Principals A
Sam Dee

What we are praying for....

Our Friend Jesus,

Be with us today -

Help us to share your Peace and Love with those around us.
Help us to be kind to others.

Help us to be careful with our beautiful environment.

Help us to remember to Pray to you when we are worried or
sad.

Bless us All,

Amen

St Kilian - Pray for Us.
St Peter - Pray for Us.

During this time when we are unable to attend our usual Mass
on the weekend - you can join in a Celebration of Mass online.
St Kilian’s Parish live stream 10am Mass with the Bishop each
Sunday morning on Facebook and on the Sandhurst Website.
And....

Fr Rob Galea also live streams a 10am Mass each Sunday
morning on Facebook and YouTube.

I Phone 03 5443 9319 | Fax 03 5443 9722

Email: principal@spbendigo.catholic.edu.au Web: www.spbendigo.catholic.edu.au
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Something to Think About
This spectal day in the Chureh year is a time to remember the great gift of Bucharist in our lives. The
bread which is broken and shared for us at Mass is a sign of our unity.
The wordl Bucharist means ‘thanksgiving'. Let us give thanks today for Jesus who remains with us al-
ways. what would you Like to thank jesus for today?

The Story The Scriptures

In this story from John’s gospel, A reading from the holy gospel according to John 6:51-58
Jesus says that whoever eats

this ‘bread from heaven’ will Jesus said to the crowd:

last forever. This is a way of “l am the bread from heaven!

saying that people need God to Everyone who eats it will live forever.

live, not just physical food and The bread that comes down from heaven

material goods, though they is not like what your ancestors ate.

are very important. They died,

but whoever eats this bread will live forever.”
The Gospel of the Lord.

Praise to You, Lordl Jesus Christ.
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St. Peter’s Primary School

Ecological (84

Mrs. Lauren White - Eco-Stewardship Coordinator

FOUNDATION MUMMUMBURRA HAVE FIRST VISIT TO DJAK TJARRA!

On Wednesday 10th, the Mummumburra students had their first Enviro. session at Djak Tjarra with Mr Chalkley,
Mrs B. and Michelle. The students had a sensational time and enjoyed cooking chocolate cake in a mug, exploring
the garden and meeting our chooks. From the look of their chocolate faces, | think the students thoroughly
enjoyed eating their chocolate cakes too!

WELCOME To DTAK TTARRA

3/4 WIRRAP HAVE OUR WORM FARMS SORTED!
On Thursday 11th, 3/4 Wirrap students got our two new worm farms set up. They had a lot of fun preparing the
trays for the worms, putting the worms in, watching them wriggle, blending the food scraps for the worms and
learning about what worms can and can’t eat. We are excited to welcome the worms to our Djak Tjarra family!

This week at

DJAK TJARRA

Tuesday - 5/6 Njana Nganity

WI ND DAY Wednesday - 1/2 Balam Balam

Thursday - 3/4 Yulawil

Today is

Global Wind Day: discovering
wind energy and how it could
reshape our future energy
systems, decarbonise our
economies and boost jobs and
growth, Monday 15th June.

You can bring your gumboots
along if you wish.
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GROWING CURIOUS MINDS

EXCITING PROGRAM AHEAD

Monday- Today we are going to make dinosaur masks.

Tuesday- Come along and create a dinosaur fizzy egg.
Wednesday - Using the play dough let's make a dinosaur land
Thursday- Today we are going to make a baby dino hatch from an egg using
papercraft and templates.

Friday- Come along and do some dino bone craft.

JUNIOR LEADER
GOES TO

Elvis is this week's Junior Leader
He has been away on remote learning and
returned to school today. He came in to the
program with a huge smile and excitement

JOKE OF THE WEEK to be back.

Q: What do you call a sleeping cow?
A: A Bulldozer!

JOIN THE FUN OF OSHC HlGH”GHTS

Registration is FREE all you need to do is visit
our website at
www.afterthebell.com.au
and complete the online Registration Form.
Please feel free to contact our head office as
we are happy to help you out with the process.
CONTACT US
OSHC- 0448 375 923
Head Office- 9758 6744 o ©®

Program Leader- Michele




SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAM

WINTER 2020

Come in your PJ’s for a chilled
day as we sit back and relax
for our Beauty and Barber
experiences. From creating
fake nails to paint and
decorate to making funky
hair models to cut and style.
Then we'll be relaxing with

a movie.

WEEK ONE 29 JUNE - 3 JULY WEEKTWO 6 JULY -10 JULY

We start with making your
own mini plane and imagine
flying off to the rainforests of
Brazil. Then we head to China
and Italy before we come
back home for some cool
Aussie activities.

ALL ABOUT NATU RE Tue 30 June COME JOIN THE CIRCUS Tue 7 Jul

We're getting back to nature
by designing a mural using
rocks for paint and a wide
variety of natural materials
we have on site as well as
some we'll go exploring for.
Then we're gomg to grow

From paper cup phone
experiments, straw rockets
and volcanos. This will be a
science day with

a difference!

Dress ready for a safaril We're
making our own binoculars
and heading outside to spot
the hidden objects. Create
your own animal mask and
explore the many footprints
left in our animal kingdom.

Did you know that you can
use food to make art? Make
shapes with bread, try out
pancake art and create fun
food stamps.

LET'S GO ON SAFARI Thur 2 Jul

ART WITH FOOD Fri 3 Jul CAMPING PARTY

Come one, come all fora

fun filled day. Learn circus
tricks and try your luck in the
arcade games. You can even
make your own juggling balls.

So much wool and so many
projects! Create your own
dream catcher and learn to
knit using only your fingers.
These are just a few of the
fun activities we will do

with wool.

WOODWORKWORKSHOP  Thur 9 Jul

We're getting crafty with
wood and you get to design,
build and decorate your very
own bird feeder to

take home.

Fri 10 Jul

Let’s get active with our

fun relay races and bush
activities. Enjoy a toasted
marshmallow at the campfire
and Pizza will be supplied

for lunch.

$84 per day - bookings can be made through your My Family Lounge account

What to bring: Warm hat and coat, drink bottle, lunch, snacks.

BENDIGO

SCHOOL HOLIDAY
PROGRAM

Lightning Reef Primary School | 74 Holmes Rd, North Bendigo VIC 3552
p: (03) 5444 6666 | e: bendigohp@ymca.org.au | w: childrensprograms.ymca.org.au
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